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Date: 7th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RECYCLED UNIFORM SHOP – ECO FRIENDLY SCHOOL  
 
As part of being an eco-friendly school we are going to be running a Recycled Uniform Shop and 
would be grateful for any donations of uniforms that are in good condition.  Please hand any 
donations into the school office from Monday 13th June.  
 
We will then organise these clothes and you can access the Recycled Uniform Shop on: 
 

• Monday, 20th June by appointment from 9.00am – 12 noon 

• Tuesday, 21st June drop in 1.30pm to 3.00pm 

• Friday, 12th August by appointment from 1.00pm to 3.00pm 

• Monday, 15th August drop-in 1.30pm to 3.00pm 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Marie McLaughlin 

 
M McLaughlin 
Acting Head Teacher 
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